
Trinh,  
 
Can you please forward this information to the ICRC: 
 

1. City of Austin Social Media policy-attached 
2. Link to City of Austin Speakup Austin, online forum/discussion board. 

a. https://austintexas.granicusideas.com/ideas 
 
For your information PIO has posted the Executive Director position on the 10-ONE website at 
www.austintexas.gov/10-ONE and we distributed to the local/regional media outlets.  
 
Thank you 
Patricia Fraga 
Communications and Public Information Office 
(512) 974-2969 
www.austintexas.gov 
 
 


